Claiborne County Board of Supervisors

NOTICE TO BIDDERS
3 (Three) Electronic Voice and Siren Warning Systems

The Claiborne County Board of Supervisors will receive written sealed bids until Friday,
December 2, 2022, 4:00 p.m. at the Department of Administration & Planning, 510 Market Street,
2" Floor, P.O. Box 689, Port Gibson, Mississippi 39150 for:

3 (Three) Electronic Voice and Siren Warning Systems.

The above to be according to specifications therefore on file at the Department of Administration
& Planning of Claiborne County, Mississippi and are also available through December 2, 2022,
4:00 p.m.

Sealed bids for the purchase of said systems will be opened and publicly read in the Boardroom of
the William Matt Ross Administration Building, 510 Market Street, Port Gibson, Mississippi,
39150 at the 10:00 a.m. Board Meeting on December 5, 2022.

The Claiborne County Board of Supervisors reserves the right to reject any and all sealed bids and
to waive any and all informalities.

This 22™ day of November, 2022.

BY: The Honorable Coney Dorsey, President
November 24 and December 1, 2022



